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Moving into

In the fall of  2006, Sharing Hope Ministry opened our doors to women outside of  the 
state of  Texas.  In this brief  time, our ministry added new qualified facilities by 125%!  
We now provide services to 333 correctional and addiction rehabilitation facilities and to 
an estimated 1650 women each month. God has greatly blessed Sharing Hope Ministry 
through our volunteers and donors that have made this growth possible.

As we look forward to 2009, Sharing Hope Ministry must be cautious to remain financially 
stable in a troubled economic year.  With this in mind, we have temporarily suspended our 
future expansion to ensure that we can continue to provide our evangelical and faith-based 
recovery services to women in the newly added facilities which span twenty-eight states. 
The exception will be the state of  California.  Praise God! We recently received funds 
from a new charitable foundation that provided partial funding for Bibles to incarcerated 
women in California.

Sharing Hope Ministry has certainly been blessed by the few who give much, but we are 
sustained by our friends who monthly give what they are able.  If  every one of  our Sharing 
Hope friends provided funds for just one Bible each month, we could provide Bibles and 
studies to qualified women in every state in the U. S. by the end of  2009.  

We ask that you prayerfully consider your part in allowing Sharing Hope Ministry to re-
open our doors to women in new facilities across the nation.  Check out our “Expanding 
our Borders” section to see how you can provide a Bible to a woman who is waiting

•	94 new facilities were added to our area of service which now includes 333 correc-
tional and addiction rehabilitation facilities in 28 states.

•	17,500  women received a Life Recovery Bible and/or Bible study materials

•	Our Jail Ministry Teams ministered to 1107 women at Potter and Randall County Jail.

•	Our Prayer Team lifted up and encouraged 995 women who submitted requests.

•	8 volunteers guided 54 recently released women through the transition of re-entering 
the Amarillo Community with Christian support through the Stepping Stones Program.

•	The Patsy Britting Benevolence Fund financially helped four clients in successfully 
transitioning back into our Amarillo community.

A Year In Review 2008
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Do you want to help with the 2009 Hope Fest Silent Auction, but 
knocking on doors is not your thing?  You can help us tremen-
dously by purchasing gift cards from the following businesses 
which we can use to compliment or to buy needed supplies for 
auction packages.  Gift Cards would be greatly appreciated from 
the following businesses:

Best Buy	 Pier One	 I-Tunes Gift Card 	

Radio Shack	 Target	 Starbucks

Hobby Lobby	 Lincolns	 JoAnn’s

Macaroni Joes	 Bed Bath & Beyond 	 Joe Taco

Pet Smart 	 Dillards

Please mail gift cards to my attention, or drop them by the office.  
Please contact me at 358-7803 or susan@sharinghopeministry.
org  if you need more information.

Thank you!  Susan Lewis

Expanding Our 
BORDERS!

in tough times!

Sharing Hope
Board of Directors

Sharing Hope Ministry would like to give a heart felt thanks to two 
of our board members that have recently completed their board 
terms. Jim Burgess and Becky Logsdon have given their time, tal-
ent, and support over the years to help oversee the growth that the 
ministry has experienced. 

We also wish to welcome our three new board members that have 
made a commitment to Sharing Hope.  Incoming board members are 
Art Baker, Steve Land and Yvonda Stokes. We are thrilled to have 
them join the Sharing Hope Ministry Board of Directors.

SPECIAL THANKS TO
J.D. DANNER AND JIM SIMS

Our handicap ramp has been repaired thanks to the hard work 
of J.D. Danner and Jim Sims.  Staff and volunteers appreci-
ate the time and resources put into keeping the Sharing Hope 
facility in good shape.

Thank you so very much for your love in Christ and your prayers.  I’m 
beginning to fully understand what Christ stands for.  He is working 
in my life, making my path smooth and opening doors for me.  I’ve 
prayed for faith of a mustard seed and it is truly growing.  

I have transferred to a different facility and want to be involved 
with a Life Recovery Bible study group.  Can you provide me with 
books? Our facility doesn’t carry one.  Please continue to keep me in 
your prayers ~ Kimberly H., Raleigh, North Carolina, 
January 2009.

Kimberly was not able to receive her request for study materi-
al simply because she was moved to a facility that Sharing Hope 
Ministry has not been able to expand.   With each new request, 
a flood of other requests from the same facility follows.  With 
the temporary suspension of our expansion, requests from 
Kimberly’s facility in Raleigh must wait.

A monthly donation of as little as $15.00 ($180 a year) can 
send a Life Recovery Bible and Bible study materials to a 
woman who is incarcerated or in drug rehabilitation.  The 
women who receive our services do so because they make 
their own personal request. These women are searching for 
help as they build a new life with Christ.

There are several ways to donate to Sharing Hope Ministry. 
You can send checks directly to the ministry at:

P.O. Box 19985, Amarillo, TX 79114 or 
Visit our website at

www.sharinghopeministry.org
to print off a donor form or use the optional Bank 
Draft Authorization form and each month your desig-
nated donation will be deducted from your account without 
the hassle of writing and mailing a check.  The office also 
accepts MasterCard and VISA.
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SavetheDate
Plan on joining us for our annual Hope Fest Dinner and Silent Auction on April 3rd. This is a great time 

to enjoy a delicious meal and great entertainment at the Civic Center Grand Plaza Room.  This year, Sharing 
Hope Ministry is happy to welcome Amarillo’s own Christian entertainer and speaker, Rita Morrow. Rita stays busy 

traveling, speaking, and performing for conferences and conventions across the country through her own 3-fold ministry 
known as Martha Marie & Me.  

Rita firmly believes laughter is sometimes serious business and enjoys speaking and singing straight from her heart as well. “With 
the anxiety and heaviness of the world constantly pressing in on us from every side, I’m certain that pure, heavenly laughter is 
one of our greatest antidotes as Christians. Not only does it serve to refresh us, but often the ministry of laughter has a unique 
way of painlessly plowing up our hearts in order to receive some deeper seed of Truth from God’s rich Word of Life.”

Hope Fest is our primary fundraiser. The proceeds will allow Sharing Hope to continue its mission of providing Bibles and 
study material for incarcerated women and women in recovery. This evening of entertainment, fellowship and fun is also an 
opportunity to introduce your friends to the Sharing Hope Ministry.   

Ticket cost is $25 for individuals or two for $45.  A full table for eight may be purchased for $160.  Reservations must be made 
by March 21st.  Red geraniums will also be sold for $10.00.  Call and order yours today!

The Duncan & Boyd Jewelers
“Hearts On Fire” Diamond Pendent Raffle

You have a unique opportunity to WIN a fabulous “Hearts On Fire” diamond pendent donated by Duncan & 
Boyd Jewelers.  Just purchase a chance to win for $50 and you will receive a “faux diamond” in a velvet jewelry 
pouch at the Hope Fest Dinner and Auction.  One lucky person will receive the “Hearts On Fire” diamond 
pendent worth $5000! You can’t lose because you will be making a nice contribution to Sharing Hope Ministry, 
and everyone who purchases a pouch will have their name put in for the grand prize drawing. Only 200 
chances will be sold, so your odds of winning are high!  Buy two or more pouches and you can take your 
“faux diamonds” to Duncan & Boyd Jewelers for a complementary ear stud setting! 

Pre-order your chances today before all 200 tickets are sold by contacting the office or using your RSVP card 
that will be included in your Hope Fest invitation.  You could walk out of the event with The World’s Most 
Perfectly Cut Diamond®

    ~ Hope Fest Sponsors ~
Touching the 
Multitudes 
Duncan & Boyd Jewelers

Giving God’s Hope
Cheri and Ron Boyd
Connie and Bob Garrett
Scott & Gloria Herrick
MTS  Transportation, Inc.

Love
Anonymous
Brady Dental Group
Shirley Daniel
Diamond V Investment Group Inc.
J’Melle & Gary Fletcher
Elizabeth Maddox
Panhandle Steel Buildings, Inc.
Jim & Laura Sims

Faith
Walter & Martha Allison
Amarillo National Bank
Donna Bishop
John & Brenda Blakley 
Happy State Bank
Hillside Family Health Clinic 
Toot ‘n Totum

Friend
Art & Jo Baker
Terry & Brenda Burns
Financial Payments
Ron & Connie Hodges
Sam & Susan Lewis

Thank You
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Sharing Hope Supporters – Oct. – Dec. 2008

v	Hope Fest Volunteers – Table Hostesses, and 
event volunteers.

v	Hope Fest items for the Auction. Do you know 
a business owner that would donate?

v	Hygiene bag runners – We are looking for hus-
band and wife teams deliver supplies to recently 
released women.

v	Supplies for the office including copy paper, 
paper towels, and Kleenex. 

Sharing Hope Ministry
Has Several Needs:

Walter and Martha Allison 
Wendell & Tina Ashby 
Jennifer & Brent 
Auvermann 
Letha Banks 
Jerold & Karlena Barry 
Fred & Lanoma Beatty 
Wayne & Melanie Beighle 
Donna Bishop 
Carol Blakley 
Ron &Cheri Boyd 
Marie Braboy 
Lisa Bradshaw 
Chris & Ronnie Brady 
Linda & Randy Brown 
Keith and Frances Clark 
Shannon Cornell 
Tim & Daphne Cox 
Larry & Dolores Cross 
D & D Construction 
Consultants, LLC
Diane Denham 
Bernice Doshier 
Carol Duvall 
Ken & Doris Eden 
Bill & Jane Edens 
Natalie Edwards 
Kathy Eich 
Linda Elliott Mitchell 
Paul & Linda Endres 
Carol Foster 
Jan & Frank Frisbie 
Bob & Connie Garrett 
Sherri & Jeff Gilbert 
Candice Gilliam 
Georgie Gillman 
Michael Graham 
Ben & Bonnie Green  
David & Pam Hall 

Steve & Christine Hall 
Scott & Gloria Herrick 
Foundation
David & Mona Higgins 
High Plains Christian 
Ministries
Steve & Stacey Hitchcock 
Ron &Connie Hodges 
Gary & Patty Humphrey 
Steve & Helen Jefferson 
Ken &Janice Johnson 
Patricia Jones 
Marilyn Kenyon 
Tomi & Ross Kerns 
Linda & Ricke Kimura 
Becky & Lloyd Koen 
Jeannie Kuhlman 
Stewart Labus 
Penny Lawlis 
Dorothy Lee 
Lone Star Candy Co.
Love’s Beads
Elizabeth Maddox 
William & Carol Martin 
Julie & Cory Mathis 
Maverick Agape 
Management
Winnie McCausland 
Larry & Donna McCracken 
Jane McFarland 
Gordon McOwen 
Mimi’s Candle Garden
Margaret Moore 
Carolyn & Jackie Nall 
Jean Neel 
Mr. & Mrs. C.F. Newsom 
Retha Olson 
Pam & David Park 
Tom & Sharon Parr 
John & Laura Parrott 

Nell Patchin 
Katrina & Shan Phillips 
Jody & Gary Purser 
Sam & Debbie Rigdon 
Dave & April Riggs 
John & Lori Riggs 
John & Laurie Riggs 
Lydia Rodriguez 
Molly & Bruce Sadler 
Kenneth &Claudia Sams 
Mendell Schelin 
Jerry & Joyce Schultz 
Garland & Sharon Sell 
Jim & Laura Sims 
Charlotte Slay 
Debbie & David Smith 
Jeff & Helen Smith 
John & Becky Smithee 
Linda Stafford 
James L. Stamps 
Foundation
Don & Sammye Stark 
Larry & Yvonda Stokes 
Paul & Sharon Stradley 
Judy Stubblefield 
Mary Swindell 
Flora Lee Taylor 
Jan Thompson 
Debbie Tigg 
Douglas Toulouse 
Ruth & Don Trickey 
Two J’s Pecans
Village Park Church
Bill & Linda Warrick 
Cynthia Watts 
Jerry & Linda Webb 
Roy & Elnore Wheeler 
Jim & Brenda Wilhite 
Margaret Willis 

Marvin & Wilda Willis 
Mickey & Judy Wilson 
June Wilson 

In Memory of
Dr. John Logsdon:
Amarillo Surgical Group
Ambassadors Class
Anthony Saikowski Builder
Kelley & Michael Atkins 
Denise & Blake Autry 
David & Carol Baker 
Dr. Doug & Debbie Barron 
John & Sidney Boyce 
William Boyce 
Judge & Mrs. John Boyd 
Chris & Ronnie Brady 
Sue & Billie Brewer 
Brian & Kathleen Brown 
Brown, Graham & Co.
John & JoLyn Brown 
Shannon & Bradley Brown 
Dr. & Mrs. Lowell Chaffin 
Chapter AN P.E.O.
Joyce Colvert 
Casey Cook 
Virginia Cooley 
Mary Dee Countiss 
Lane & Christine Cox 
Shirley Daniel 
Mr. & Mrs. Ray Doherty 
Bernice Doshier 
Bill & Arlene Duncan 
Lynn Duncan 
Gene & Elaine Edwards 
Kenneth & Irene Ellis 
Gary & J’Melle Fletcher 
Mr. & Mrs. James Franklin 
Bruce & Mary Lou Frazier 

Don & Glenna Freeland 
Bev & Marge Gambrel
Scott & Suzanne Greer 
Dr. William & Sue Hale 
Joan & Joe Horn 
Jack & Marlene Hudgins 
Carolyn & Roy Hudnell 
Gary & Patty Humphrey 
Dr. Z.W. & Rosa Hutcheson 
Irwin, Merritt, Hogue, & 
Price, P.C.
Shirley Irwin 
J. Winston, Inc.
Ken & Janice Johnson 
Dr. Carter & Lucy Karr 
Dr. Richard & Susan 
Kibbey 
Mike & Pam Lary 
Benny Lawrence 
Buddy & Leigh Link 
John & Judy Logsdon 
Lynn Marsh 
Terry & Marie McCormick 
Sharon & Richard 
McDonald 
Jim & Lana McKee 
Jule & Helen Minium 
Peggy Nail 
Hedy Nash 
Bill & Carol Neilson 
Ann & Billy Nichols 
Sharon & Lawrence 
Oeschger 
Mary Pate 
Doug & Jackye Perkins
PorterWright
Dr. Samuel & Carol Ann 
Reeves 
Dave & April Riggs 
Sandra & Alan Roberson

Karen & Pat Sasser
Kenneth & Diana 
Schmidtman
Bob & Margie Schroeder 
Bob & Jane Scott 
Glyndene & W.T. Seitz
Garland & Sharon Sell 
Sharing Hope Board of 
Directors
Jim & Laura Sims 
Barry & Judy Smith 
George & Bonnie Snell
Ms. Lou Spenser 
Dr. & Mrs. Bob Stafford 
Linda Stafford 
Don & Sammye Stark 
Paul & Sharon Stradley 
Robert Templeton 
Thomas & Martha Thatcher 
John & Diana Tolk 
Toot’n Totum
Johnny & Jana Trotter 
James & Patsy Walker 
Sandra & Jack Waller
Bill & Linda Warrick 
Jerry & Linda Webb 
Randy & Mariwyn Webb 
Wells Fargo Foundation 
Board
Jimmy & Carolyn Williams 
Connie & Esther Windows 
Sandy Wood 

In Memory of:
Cassie Bennett
by David & Mona Higgins 

Della Brown
by June Wilson 

Donna Cain
by Byron & Earlene Stiles 

Mary Cameron
by June Wilson 

Mrs. Dangelmayr
by Jerry & Perky Cates 

Lois McConnell
by Gary & J’Melle Fletcher 

Betty Norris
by John & Diana Tolk 

Chase Price
by Bob & Connie Garrett
by Fletcher & Charlotte 
Smith 
by Jan Thompson 

In Honor of:
Rick & Alicia Blake
by Wade Blake 

Ron & Cheri Boyd
by Randy and Mariwyn 
Webb 
 
Mindy Briggs
by Washington Ave. 
Christian Church
 
Marguerite Cole
by Beverly and John 
Paetzold 
 
Gary & J’Melle Fletcher
by James and Karen Keister 

Don and Glenna Freeland
by Scott and Suzanne Greer 

 Bobby & Connie Garrett
by Randy and Mariwyn 
Webb 
 
Lou Goettsch
by Dr. Carter and Lucy Karr 
 
Bonnie Green
by Jennifer and James 
Dowell 
by Rebecca Green
 
Johnny and Phyllis Hicks 
by Jerry and Perky Cates 
 
Mike Nuthman
by Jerry and Perky Cates 
 
Glen and Pat Parkey
by Randy and Mariwyn 
Webb 

Missy Reed
by Jerry and Perky Cates 

Sharing Hope Staff
by Doug and Mindy Briggs

Sharon Stradley
by John Stradley 

Carlos & Mary Wilhite
by Jerry and Perky Cates

Margaret Willis
by David and Mona Higgins 
by Jim and Laura Sims 
 
Dr. David Woodburn D.D.S.
by John and Diana Tolk 


